
dB0 CORPORf1T10N
YCKCHAMA CFFiCE 14-1. SESSNC 1 CHCME. VINAMI-EU. YCKCHAMA. 2*2 JPAN
TEL VCKCHAMA 045-712-1111 CA8LE. ANT 1KNCCK YCKCHAMA TELEX 3822 451.GCYCK J

- - 00%U tr'Jysa ,

230$$$ d' LE GJ

y s :L
NPC PUP,LIC DCCUMEXT RC01f June 7, 1979

Secretary of the Commission
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission f (%
Washington, D.C. 20555 %
U. S. A. e

,a c, $usm

Actention: Docketing and Service Branch jf.
; JUN2 01979

,,,,,

- *

g\ _ ~. : -e ..

w
ov 5.

b e
. 4 -

Dear Sirs, C3 ' *.

Ne have received the Regulatory Guide Distribution List
(Division 1), May 21, 1979 from Mr. R. B. Minogue, Director
Office of Standards Development and we understand the NRC
i .' raluating the qualifications of nuclear power plants

personnel as a part of the review of the accident at the
Three Mile Island Nuclear Station Unit 2.

We would like to reevaluate the proposed Revision 2 to
Regulatory Guide 1.8, " Personnel Selection and Training"
and make comments on it if any. We will send our comments
to you Icter.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Eest regards,

Very truly yours,

/U1 m
Kunisnige liasnimoto
Managing Director
General Manager
Nuclear Project Division
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ec: Messrs. M. Makino and T. Azume
Dr. M. K. Goldstein
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